
 

Every day in NSW the Society helps thousands of people through home visitation, hospital visitation, prison visitation, homeless services for men, 
women and families, migrant & refugee assistance, support for those living with a mental illness, supported employment services for people with 
intellectual and other disabilities, Vinnies Shops, overseas relief, budget counselling and youth programs. 

St Vincent de Paul Society NSW 
 

ABN: 91 161 127 340 
 

Email: metroschools@vinnies.org.au 
Website: https://youthnsw.vinnies.org.au 

Vinnies Assist: 13 18 12 

 
 

 
Vinnies Appeals’ School Donations 

 
 
Dear Vinnies Supporters in our School Communities, 
 
Thank you for choosing to support the St Vincent de Paul Society (Vinnies NSW). Your school community’s 
non-financial donation is deeply appreciated and will go towards assisting the many individuals and 
families experiencing hardship in the region. 
 
To assist with the processing of your donations, we kindly ask that this completed form be attached with 
your non-financial donations as they are transported to the St Vincent de Paul Society. 
 

School Name 
(and Suburb) 

 
 
 

 

Name of School Staff Member 
(Vinnies Appeal Coordinator) 

 
 
 

 

Name of School Staff Member 
Contact Email Address 

 
 
 

 

Non-Financial Donation Items 
(e.g. number of boxes of XYZ) 

 
 
 

 

Approximate total $ Dollar value of 
Non-Financial Donation Items 

 
 
 

 

Recipient of Non-Financial Donation Items 
(e.g. Vinnies Conference, Support Centre, Service) 

 
 
 

 
If your school has photos of your Vinnies Appeals’ donations/events and would like to share these with the 
St Vincent de Paul Society for publication on social media, newsletters, and our publications – please 
email the photos to metroschools@vinnies.org.au with a signed Vinnies Media Consent Form. 
 
If your school is on social media, please tag “Vinnies NSW” and “NSW Vinnies Youth” on Facebook. 
 
 
 
Attention Vinnies Conferences, Support Centres, and Services etc – upon receipt of school donations, 
please scan and email this form to metroschools@vinnies.org.au with any photos of the donations. 
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